
 

 

Friday, 29th June 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Wow! What a fantastic week we have had at school this week. The weather has been glorious 
and there has been lots of fantastic learning taking place across all the phases.  
 
Reception have been reading ‘Super Potato and the Evil Peas’ and have been doing lots of 
activities based around the story. 
 
The Year 1/2 had a brilliant time at Formby on their school trip. Following the trip they have 
been writing letters to their parents to tell them what a super time they had. In Maths the 
children have been adding and subtracting using a number line and have produced some 
excellent Maths work. 
 
Year 3/4 have been reading ‘Journey’ and exploring the idea of travelling to different, magical 
places. They had a brilliant day on Monday when children and staff from St Mark’s came to St 
George’s for an ‘Immersion’ day and took part in various activities linked to ‘Journey’. Following 
the visit, they wrote postcards as the girl from the story to tell tales of her magical journey. 
 
Year 5/6 have been working with an artist this week and creating some amazing glass work. They 
have also been involved in writing some poetry for a competition and have created some 
fantastic entries! 
 
Please can you also make sure your child has sun cream and a sunhat with their names on in 
school. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the beautiful weather!   
 

Mrs Evans 
Year 3/4 Teacher 
 

What’s coming up... 
 

Week Beginning – 2nd July – New Reception Intake Home visits 
Week Ending – 6th July – ATSA Sports weekend at Lowbank Ground 
Monday, 9th July – Year 3/4 Harry Potter Trip 
Wednesday, 11th July and Thursday, 12th July – Reception Inspire Sessions 
Thursday, 12th July – Year 6 Leavers Treat 
Friday, 13th July – Year 6 Leavers Ball 
Tuesday, 17th July – Year 6 Graduation 
Wednesday, 18th July – School Prize Day 
Friday, 20th July – School’s Early Finish for the Summer Term 
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